TOWNSHIP OF RED ROCK
COVID-19 LOCKDOWN (GREY)

PUBLIC NOTICE

The following measures are being taken by the Township of Red Rock and are
precautionary measures put in place as the result of Ontario's announcement that
the Thunder Bay District is moving to “Lockdown (Grey)”

effective December 26, 2020 until January 9th, 2021.

As aresult, ALL Township Facilities will be closed to the public

during this time period.

This includes:
* The Red Rock Recreation Centre (including the Fitness Room)
-Red Pebbles Café (will be open for curbside pick up beginning
January 5t, 2021)

* The Red Rock Public Library (will be open for curb side pick up as per their
advertised hours of operation beginning January 5%, 2021)

* The Red Rock Municipal Office
- available by phone or email during regular office hours
(Mon. - Fri. 8:30 am - 4:30 pm)

* The Red Rock Public Works Garage
-The Red Rock Landfill Site will remain operating during its advertised
hours.
-Garbage Pick Up and regular Public Works duties will remain as is.

*ANY FURTHER UPDATES WILL BE POSTED ON THE TOWNSHIP FACEBOOK PAGE,
WEBSITE AND BULLETIN BOARD*

We wish you all a safe and healthy holiday season.
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